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8th December 2021  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
You have given permission for your child to perform in the Music Centre Christmas 
Festival at the Queen Elizabeth Hall in Oldham on Sunday 12th December 2021. 
 
Every participating child will receive one free audience ticket so that their 
parent/carer can watch them perform. Additional tickets can be purchased via  
https://www.trybooking.co.uk/BHDV . A limited number of tickets will be available on 
the door.  
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing full school uniform.  
 
You and your child will need to arrive at the Queen Elizabeth Hall at 2.15pm. The 
children will assemble on the balcony in the main hall. Members of school staff will 
be there to register and supervise the children. The children will then be seated on 
stage for the duration of the concert while families take their seats in the audience. 
 
At the end of the concert, the children will be taken back to the balcony and will then 
be returned to their parents/carers by the school staff.  
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child at the concert. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Miss. Lucas and Mrs. Bennion 
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